

Community Pier Owners
EFAC has been working very hard to find a new location for the Community Pier.   Little did we know that the DNR  approval process would be as challenging as it has been. Kara Lusby has worked countless hours completing required paperwork and having face to face meetings with DNR officials. We have received approval for placement at 2nd Trail. This summer you will be asked to attend a meeting to plan the future of the Community Pier. The EfAC Directors want the pier owners to be more involved in the day to day concerns of managing the pier. 
Prior to receiving DNR approval EFAC decided to notify Kokomo Grace that we would be installing the pier in front of their cottage. As this decision was made early April, structural maintenance is now delayed as the people who work on the pier are busy installing piers. We are removing the 1st slip space on either side to lower cost of repairs.  EFAC  is committed in having the pier installed as soon as possible.
Fees for the pier are higher than last year as cost estimates for repairs and installation are higher. The information attached explains the cost as well as the shoreline pier costs.
Feel free to contact EFAC with your questions and concerns.

Sharon Anson on behalf of the EFAC Board
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